
Harbor Committee 
Bristol Town Hall 
October 27, 2016 

 
Committee members present:  Robert Ball, Troy Benner, David Caron, Steve Hope, Rick 
Poland, John Stolecki, Jack Tedrow 
Also present:  Leon MacCorkle 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:02 pm. 
 
Minutes. 
On a motion made by Poland and seconded by Ball, the minutes from 09/15/2016 were 
approved unanimously. 
 
Harbor Master Reports. 
Ball reported a skiff from Back Cove had been found on Loud’s Island.  It was returned to its 
owner. 
Many boats are being hauled out. 
 
Hope reported quiet harbors.  Floats are starting to be stored at New Harbor Landing. 
 
Stolecki reported floats are starting to be stored at Hanna Landing. 
 
Public Comment. 
MacCorkle shared that he had heard that Reny was planning a dock and float extension.  There 
was general conservation about permitting and notifications to local government. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:27 
The next meeting will be held on January 26 @ 6 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rachel Bizarro 
Staff liaison 

 


